
FIRST FRIDAYS   
2015-2016

    We laughed...

!  We played...

!       We sang...

! !   We prayed...

! !         

WE OPENED THE DOORS!

We greeted people who had lived their entire lives 
in Racine without ever setting foot in St. Luke’s

We brought downtown congregations together
to share our gifts and get to know each other

We started out as a random group of clergy and 
parishioners, meeting over breakfast to plan
these events...and became a team, working and 
learning together

We prayed for Racine and the needs of the world
and gave thanks for the gifts God has given the
community

We used bubbles, historic tours, candles, 
guitars, songs, bells, drums, sidewalk chalk, hula 
hoops, folk dance, quilts, bingo quizzes, and 
SMILES to show the community who and
what St. Luke’s Church is all about!


